
 

 
 
 
We are delighted to invite you to join and present a poster to the First International Quantum 
Horizons Symposium (https://www.quantumhorizonsab.ca/fiqh-symposium/), which will be 
hosted in the Banff Centre for Arts and Creativity between the 20th and 22nd of August, 2025.  
 
Early bird registration valid until April 30, 2025.  Register NOW with an early bird discount 
($500)! 
 
Registration closes on Saturday, July 12, 2025 (before 12 noon MST).  The number of 
participants is limited, so the effective closing date may be earlier. 
 
Together with the invited talks, we anticipate a stimulating venue for future research 
directions.  Both the registration and the number of posters is limited so please sign up as 
soon as possible. 
 
Please feel free to forward this announcement widely! 
 
For inquiries, please contact Frank Marsiglio (fm3@ualberta.ca) or Christian Pak, Coordinator of 
the Symposium (christianpak@ualberta.ca), or anyone on the Organizing Committee.  
 
With warm regards, 
 
Organizing Committee 
First International Quantum Horizons Symposium 
 
University of Alberta, Frank Marsiglio (Chair), Igor Boettcher 
University of Calgary, Dennis Salahub, Carlo Maria Scandolo, Aninda Sinha 
University of Lethbridge, Saurya Das, Daya Gaur 
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